
 
 

 
25th May 2023 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Summer term Coffee Mornings  
 
Having a welcoming and supportive parent and carer community is important to us. Our Coffee 
Mornings give an informal opportunity to meet others and get to know the school better.  
 
We have two Summer Term Coffee Mornings after half term, we’re pleased to say will be held in The 
School Bakery, hosted by our pupils.  
 

‘Welcome Coffee Morning’ – Wednesday 7th June – 10am – 11.30am 
This Welcome Coffee Morning is for those who are new to the school since March 2023 and it’ll be 
held in the new school bakery café. . 
 
We hope this is an opportunity to come into school and to meet other parents/carers who are new 
to the school in a relaxed atmosphere. We’ll share information about the induction period and 
induction review. School staff will be with us to answer any questions you have to find out more 
about how things work. We’re usually joined by a more established parent who will share their 
experiences and happy to answer any questions.  
 

WKS Summer term Coffee Morning – Wednesday 14th June – 10am – 12noon 
The WKS Coffee Morning is open to all parents and carers and close family members of the school. 
As our final coffee morning for the year, we’ll be holding it in the The School Bakery, hosted by our 
pupils.  
 
We hope as many of you are able to join us and we look forward to welcoming you. It’s helpful if 
you let us know you’re coming. Please email Rachel Kelleher, rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and hope as many of you as possible are able to come along. 
Please use the side entrance door to the main school hall.  
 
Intending to join us? It’s useful to know how many to expect so please email Rachel Kelleher, 
Communications rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Wynne 
Deputy Head, West Kirby School and College 
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